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Monday 16th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that for our WOW Factor this term, Y4 will be going to 

Arbeia Roman Fort in South Shields on Tuesday 1st October. It complements our topic 

work about the Romans and will consist of a guided tour and two Roman workshops. One 

workshop is art based and the other involves digging just like an archaeologist! 

We are planning to leave school at 9.00am and will return at approximately 3.10pm – a text 

will be sent from school if this changes. A contribution of £12.00 to cover the cost of 

travel and the workshops would be greatly appreciated. The children will need to bring a 

packed lunch. If your child will require a school packed lunch, please specify on the return 

slip. All children will need to bring a drink. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs G Linley 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s name _________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend the school trip 

I have included the £12.00 cost of the trip 

My child usually has a school dinner and will require a school packed lunch: 

Cheese sandwich  Tuna sandwich   Egg sandwich  

Signed __________________ (Parent/Carer)   

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
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